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WIRELESS TELECOMMUNICATIONS BUREAU 
COMMERCIAL WIRELESS DIVISION FRONT OFFICE AND LEGAL BRANCH 

TO RELOCATE OFFICES TO 2100 M ST., N.W., 7TH FLOOR 

Effective May 19, 1997, the Commercial Wireless Division front office and Legal Branch will 
be relocated to 2100 M St., NW, 7th Floor, Washington, DC 20554. In anticipation of the move, 
both offices will close to the public on May 15, 1997 at 5 :30 p.m. and will reopen to the public 
at the new location on May 20, 1997 at 8:00 a.m. 

Access to offices on the 7th floor of 2100 M Street will be restricted. Visitors, upon exiting the 
elevators, must use the telephone located near the glass door to call the receptionist to gain entry. 
All Division and Legal Branch telephone numbers will remain the same. For further information, 
call the Commercial Wireless Division at 418-0620 or Legal Branch at 418-7240. 
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